
Dear Icelandic Legislators,

I write this email in opposition to Open Net Pen farming in Icelandic waters. I know I am not an 
Icelandic citizen, but I am an advocate for wild Atlantic salmon. I have a deep concern about the 
threats posed by these farms to Atlantic Salmon populations across the north Atlantic, and I hope the 
Icelandic parliament will do the right thing for the future of these magnificent animals and ban these 
“farming” practices.

Sincerely,

Jeffrey Glover, Ph.D.


